IN THE RED CROSS WORLD

HENRY DUNANT INSTITUTE

The Assembly and Board of the Henry Dunant Institute met on
15 March 1976 under the chairmanship of Mr. H. P. Tschudi, Member of
the International Committee of the Red Cross.

Each member institution appoints in turn the chairman of the Insti-
tute’s Assembly for a period of two years. From May 1976 it will be a
representative of the League of Red Cross Societies who will fulfil that
function, and on the League’s proposal, the Assembly called upon
Mr. Walter Bargatzky, to act as its chairman for the next two years.
Mr. Bargatzky, President of the German Red Cross in the Federal
Republic of Germany, is a well-known figure in the Red Cross world and
has always actively shown his interest in the Henry Dunant Institute’s
work.

At that same meeting, the 1975 accounts were approved, after which
the present and future tasks of the Institute and the mandates given to it
by the member institutions were discussed at length.
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